
Remote Learning for pupils other than Keyworker 
Children 

Sent By: Mrs Priscilla Moore 

Sent 04 Jan 2021 19:22 

Dear parents and carers, 

As per our letter yesterday, tomorrow we will be moving to remote learning. Your child simply needs 

to log into their MS Teams account at 9.00am - in the same way that they would normally access 

their homework. 

As well as a timetable for the day, your child will find a ‘how to’ video waiting for them which 

explains how to access live lessons, how to complete and submit assignments, what to do if they are 

stuck, and how the teacher will feedback. There will be a live class drop-in at 3.40pm to give the 

children a chance to see one another and meet with their teacher – we hope that as many pupils as 

possible will attend. 

The work that is set by teachers each day will be a mixture of on and off-line activities. We 

appreciate that many children share a device, so all of our live lessons will be videoed for children to 

view at a convenient time. 

For most pupils, live lessons will commence on Wednesday of this week. For pupils whose bubble 

closed in December, teachers may deliver some lessons live tomorrow as the children are already 

familiar with the process. 

Further details of our remote learning provision are available on our website 

here: https://www.stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk/website/remote_education_provision_-_information_for_parents/530388 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Taylor - Headteacher 
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